
From: Ranvir Singh  
Sent: 11 March 2023 14:11 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - Letter of support for 
redevelopment of the O2 Centre Masterplan 
 

Ranvir Singh 
E12 5AG 
 
Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
I am submiting my support for the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals 
(2022/0528/P). I think London needs more housing. 

  

Kind regards, 

Ranvir Singh 

 


